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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

Consider the appeal of Pat Yokum, agent for applicant Steve Dunn of the Planning Commission's September 26, 2001
denial of the Dunn lot split, located at 2777 Padaro Lane, Summerland area, First District, as follows:  (EST. TIME:  2
HRS.)

a)  Adopt the required findings for the project (Attachment A of the Planning Commission Action Letter dated September
27, 2001) including CEQA findings;

b)  Deny the appeal (Tentative Parcel Map TPM 14,375).

COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR'S RECOMMENDATION: POLICY
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